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In truth and in fact the letters in question represent
nothing more than confidential communications between
heads of state. As such, to provide them to the Congress
would irreparably harm the ability of a President to
conduct the foreign relations of the United States. If
the President's correspondence with other heads of state
is subject to being provided to the Congress, the result
would be a significant chill in the candor and utility
of such confidential exchanges. As President Ford
recently indicated, "it would not be wise to establish

the precedent of providing correspondence between the
heads of state."”



































































































